From: NAG Open Reccrds Request <NAGOpenRecordsReq@coca-cola.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 23, 2014 2:35 PM

To: foiarequests@eiu.edu

Ce: Natalie Carrell

Subject: Non-Alcoholic Beverage Sponsorship Agreements with Eastern Illinois University

Robert L. Miller
General Counsel
Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Officer

Dear Mr. Miller:

| am seeking your assistance to obtain electronic copies of open records. Under the provisions of the state's
Open Records Act, | hereby request copies of any existing non-alcoholic beverage agreements between
Eastern illinois University and any non-alcoholic beverage companies regarding such company’s affiliation
(including water and dairy) with the University.

| appreciate your prompt response to this matter. However, if you do not handle these requests, please let
me know who | should contact.

Kind regards,
Santhalyn Davis { RECEl\/ED
Project Manager
The Coca-Cola Company JUL 23
404.676.0864
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